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Mrs. Anne 
Moore Beck

Mrs. Anne Moore Beck,
95, died Tuesday, May 24,
2011, at Carolinas Medical
Center Union in Monroe.

Funeral services were held
on Friday, May 27, 2011, in
the Chapel of Leavitt Funeral
Home with Rev. Heather
Koontz officiating.  Interment
followed in Anson Memorial
Park.

Anne was born February
14, 1916, in Anson County,

a daughter of the late Charles
Calvin and Madge Trexler
Moore.  She was the
Valedictorian of her
graduating high school class
in 1932.  She had worked
with Belk Department Store
in Wadesboro from 1932
until 1955, and later worked
with Sears in Wadesboro,
retiring in 1980.

She was a long-time
member of First Presbyterian
Church, Wadesboro, and
dearly loved and appreciated
her church family.  She was
an avid gardener and loved
and enjoyed her plants and
flowers.

Surviving are her sons,
Charles Beck and wife,
Kathryn of Cary and Dr. Fred

Beck and wife, Julie of
Jacksonville, FL; her
grandchildren, Anne Beck
Stephens, Charles Beck,
Lauren Beck and Logan
Beck; her six great-
grandchildren; and her sister
and brother, Daisy Ruth King
of Matthews and Fred Moore
of Roanoke, VA.  Her
husband, Lonnie Beck
preceded her in death.

Memorials may be made to
First Presbyterian Church,
P.O. Box 351, Wadesboro,
NC 28170.

The arrangements were in
care of Leavitt Funeral Home.
Online condolences may be
made at
www.leavittfuneralhomewa
desboro.com.

Harvest Ministries Outreach Center

FISH FRY
FRIDAY, JUNE 3
11am until 5pm

Whiting Fish, Slaw, Beans,
Hush Puppies, Dessert & Drink

Highway 74 Behind Pizza Hut

Dine in or carry out. Call 704-695-2879 for deliveries.

Let Us Show 
You Dramatic Pain Relief from:

• Migraines & Headaches  
• Chronic Neck & Back Pain 

• Joint Pain • Fibromyalgia • Sciatica 
• Chronic Disc Disorder

Taiwo Bada - P.T.
For immediate pain relief call:

704-695-1585
160 Walton Drive • Wadesboro

(Next to Dollar Tree in Wal-Mart Shopping Center)

Suffering from Aches & Pains?

NOW ACCEPTING NEW PATIENTS!

REGISTER NOW FOR FALL BATON CLASSES
AGES 3 & UP • FREE REGISTRATION

NEW & RETURNING STUDENTS PLEASE CALL
704-695-2247 • LEAVE NAME, AGE, & TELEPHONE

Promoting Self Confidence, Citizenship & Community Service

Majorettes by Melanie
Melanie Lyon  •  704-695-2247

Studio in The Express Newspaper Building
205 West Morgan Street in Wadesboro

Guiding Students For Over 30 Years

© 2009 CNH America LLC. New Holland is a registered trademark of CNH America LLC.

Master your workload with a WORKMASTER™ tractor from 
New Holland. Available in 39 and 47 PTO hp and in 2WD or FWD,  
WORKMASTER tractors deliver dependable power, versatility and  

simple operation. Best of all, they’re easy to afford. 

PROVEN 4-CYL ENGINES — 8X8 TRANSMISSION WITH SHUTTLE

UNCLUTTERED PLATFORM — OUTSTANDING VISIBILITY

CAST IRON AXLE CONSTRUCTION — 2,500-LB 3-POINT LIFT CAPACITY

NEW WORKMASTER™

TRACTORS

Brooks Sales, Inc.
3144 Hwy 74 E

Monroe, NC 28112
(704) 233-4242

[website]

3144 Highway 74 East
Monroe

704-233-4242
Monday - Friday   7:30 am - 5:30 pm  

Saturday   8 am - 12 noon

x Th

A. O. Smith Corp. - “Thinking Safety!”
Was looking through some of my picture collection, thinking

of the many “things” that I have had the pleasure of writing
about - “things that make a difference” - and came up with
this picture of sign jobs for A. O. Smith Corp. back during the
1980’s.  Above is a picture of A. O. Smith Corp. signs that
encourage and promote safety, one of many that I have done
through the years...many that really did “get your attention!”

These safety panels were placed at the plant entrance as a
safety reminder upon entering - each one staying for a period
of time, then moved to the inside of the plant.  Then a new one
would be placed at the entrance for the next period.

This A. O. Smith plant at McBee, SC was a very progressive
plant - serving the world with a quality product!!

“Safety knows no quitting time!”
Thanks for your reading and caring! Ed

Anson Middle
School Joy Club
Marci Sessions of Anson

Middle School submitted
this report:  Anson Middle
School’s Joy Club has been
reaching out all over the
community.  We love God,
and strive to tell others more
about Him.  Collecting
canned goods and coats are
just two of the things we have
done.

Our officers for the Joy
Club are McKayla High,
President; Grant Harward,
Vice President; and Noah
Hatley, Treasurer.  Selene L.
Hardison and Ruth
Brotherwood are our leaders.
We have between twenty and
thirty students each
Wednesday morning.

We begin with prayer
requests, praise reports and
prayer.  Then we discuss
important things going on.
Next we have devotion, and
close in prayer.  After closing
it is normally time for school
to start.

We are currently taking
new or used cards to be
recycled by children at the St.
Judes Ranch.  These cards
are sold by the children, and
can be cards of any occasion.
The Joy Club has collected
food for a needy family and
coats for the Crisis Ministry.

That is what the Anson
Middle School Joy Club is all
about.  We hope to make an
impact on other people’s
lives.  We love God and want
to tell others about Him.

Pandora Little
Ordained as Elder

Congratulations to Minister
Pandora Little.  On May 15,
2011, she was ordained Elder
Pandora Little.

Pandora is a member of
Johnson Chapel Church.
She is the daughter of the
late Deaconess Daisy Gaddy.

Anson High School Boys Basketball Award Winners
Head basketball coach Matt Sides held a banquet honoring his players.  During the

banquet awards were given to student athletes.  Those awards were voted on by fellow
team members and the winners are as follows:
• Most Improved, Diondre Pratt with 16 points per game, 6.5 rebounds per game, 40

3-pointers on the season,
All-Conference, All-District
2nd Team, CMC-Union
Holiday Classic All-
Tournament Team.
• The Academic Award went
to Neal Huntley who
maintained a 4.5 overall
GPA for the first semester.
• The Bearcat Award (given
to the player that plays the
hardest and is the best
teammate), Dekwan Burns.
• The Best Defensive Player
went to Matthew McLeod
(2nd year in a row he

received this award)
• The Most Valuable Player, Terrence Polk scoring 15.1 points per game, 12.5 rebounds
per game, 2.5 blocks per game, All-Conference, All-District 1st Team, CMC Union
Holiday Classic All-Tournament Team.  By Mel Lyon

Anson High School Summer Volleyball Schedule
Mr. Terry Ponds, volleyball coach at Anson High School, is announcing the summer

schedule for workouts, open gym and tryouts to be held in the high school gym.
• On June 21, 23, 28 and 30 weight training will be held from 9:30 until 11 a.m.  Open gym
will be held from 11 a.m. until 12:30 p.m.
• July 5, 7, 12, 14, 19, 21 have been designated weight training days from 9:30 until 11 a.m.
Open gym will be held on those dates from 11 a.m. until 12:30 p.m.
• Tryouts will be held on August 1 and 2, from 5:30 until 7 p.m. in the Anson High School
Gym.
• Mandatory Team Camp is scheduled from August 3-5 from 8 a.m. until 12 noon, if you
make the team.
• Softball Skills Development Sessions for all team members, rising 7th through 12th grades
are as follows: June 20 and 21, from 6 until 8:30 p.m. in the Anson High School Softball
Facility, and on July 11and 12, from 6 to 8:30 p.m. in the Anson High School Softball Facility.

Speakers at Burnsville R&L Center
Mrs. Elizabeth Kesery of the Polkton-White

Store Road Community visited the Burnsville
Recreation and Learning Center in April.  She
came especially to share good news with the
volunteers.  Elizabeth encouraged each
volunteer to do their best in the area where they
volunteer.  It was brought to the volunteers’
attention just how important their services are
to others.  The BRLC volunteers were told
never take their volunteer service for granted. 
Mrs. Kathy Thomas from the Department of

Social Services was the guest the speaker for the
BRLC Volunteers on Monday, May 16.   Mrs.
Thomas helps those in Anson County who are
being affected with different forms of blindness.
Jeremy Sikes facilitated the volunteer’s meeting.
Louise and Mary Burns and Rosa Brewer
provided the dinner for the group.


